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Comments: | am concerned about the proposed clear cutting near Frisco trails. It certainly is a terrible disservice
to our forest. It is hard to understand why an organization developed to protect our forests would allow them to be
harmed by clear cutting. Forests can be thinned so there is a healthy diversity of trees. Clear cutting destroys our
forests and increases the lack of diversity in the types of trees. It certainly doesn't protect or improve our lands
and does little to provide fire protection in the years to come.



